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Calendar of Meetings:  

Monday 31 July 2017 

Presentation for membership 

Mee Hee Douglas – 7:45pm 

Monday 7 August 2017 

Supervisors MEETING – 7:30pm 

Monday 14 August 2017  

OPG MEETING – 7:45pm 

Saturday 19 August 2017 

EC MEETING – 2:00pm 

Monday 21 August  2017 

**ATAB MEETING – 7:45pm (via Zoom) 

Monday 28 August 2017 –  
*CONTINUING PROFESSIONAL 

DEVELOPMENT MEETING – 7:45pm  

 
*Events marked with an asterisk are open 

to trainees provided there are no boundary 

issues. 

**ATAB meetings are normally held on the 

3rd Monday of every month.  If you would 

like to attend, please contact Lyndall at 

nswipp4@bigpond.com 
 

Please note the following fixed dates: 

1st Monday - Open  

2nd Monday - Open Peer Group 

3rd Monday - ATAB Meeting 

4th Monday - CPD Meeting  

5th Monday- Open Monday  

Monday 31 July  2017, 7.45pm 
Mee Hee Douglas  presenting for 

Membership to NSWIPP: “The 
Restoration of Love”.  

The presentation will take place at the 

NSWIPP Premises in Glebe.   

All Members and associates are invited 

and welcome to attend. 

 

Open Peer Group Meeting 
The next Open Peer Group (OPG) 

meeting will be held on  

Monday, 14th August at 7:30pm, Glebe. 

Natasha Bonnin will be presenting.  

All welcome. 

Contact Chris Fairall: 0412456716/ 
christopher.fairall@gmail.com 

 

Monday 28th August 2017, 7:45pm 
Continuing  Professional Development 

Meeting – 

Dr Eng-Kong Tan will be presenting 

“When Freud meets the Buddha –

integrating analytic psychotherapy 

and Buddhist Teaching”. NSWIPP 

members, guest members, associates, 

affiliates and trainees are warmly 

invited to attend. 

RSVP to Lyndall: nswipp4@bigpond.com 

 

Future Events: 

Claire Pattison presenting for 

membership  

Monday 4  September  2017, 7.45pm 

The presentation will take place at the 

NSWIPP Premises in Glebe.   

All Members and senior trainees are 

invited and welcome to attend.  

 

MEMBERS’ LUNCH  
Saturday 9th September  2017 

You are invited to an informal lunch at 

1.00pm at NSWIPP premises.  

Please RSVP to Lyndall:  

nswipp4@bigpond.com 

 

*ISLA LONIE MEMORIAL LECTURE  
Saturday 28th October 2017, 9.30am -

11.30am, Woolcock Institute, Glebe. Dr 

Ann-Marie Swan presenting: Working 

at the Extreme Edge: The Legacy of 

Winnicott. 

mailto:nswipp4@bigpond.com
http://www.nswipp.org/
mailto:nswipp4@bigpond.com
mailto:christopher.fairall@gmail.com
mailto:nswipp4@bigpond.com
mailto:nswipp4@bigpond.com


NSWIPP Newsletter ...July/August 2017 

MESSAGE FROM THE 

PRESIDENT – Michael Moore 
 

A warm welcome to Joanne Coulthard 

as the newest member of NSWIPP. Her 

presentation in June was very well 

attended and an enriching 

experience for all. Jo especially asked 

that her appreciation be conveyed to 

the attendees for their engagement 

and welcoming presence. 

A reminder that Mee Hee Douglas (ex-

APPWA) is presenting for NSWIPP 

membership July 31. Claire Pattison will 

follow on September 4th. 

 

You may have seen by now, that a 

lunch is being held on Saturday 9th 

September at the premises, where 

there will be a presentation of 

Membership certificates to new 

members. This will include those for 

Natasha Bonnin and Deborah Rozea, 

as well as completion of Infant 

Observation certificates for our 2014 

group of Trainees. 

 

Donations 

We are very grateful for some recent 

donations to NSWIPP and the Building 

Fund. The 5 donors wished to be 

anonymous, but we would like to 

acknowledge their generosity and our 

sincere thanks – they know who they 

are! 

 

Feedback from the EC to the 

membership 

Peer groups: the perennial issue of 

peer group membership and 

difficulties in finding and joining groups 

has become more pertinent with new 

members of NSWIPP on the increase. A 

“pod” to look at this has been formed 

and are at work. I’d like to 

acknowledge Donna Jacobs, Natasha 

Bonnin and Jo Barnes for their work so 

far and for taking this on. The 

September lunch is planned to include 

their feedback on some possible ways 

forward.  

 

 

Training: there is some transition 

underway on the ATAB. After almost 20 

years on the Board including many as 

Chair, Laurie Lovell-Simons has 

decided it is time to turn her attention 

to other interests. I’m sure most would 

be very aware of her long-term 

commitment to NSWIPP training but as  

a personal comment, her experience 

has been invaluable in setting-up and 

running the current three training 

groups. True to her values, she is taking 

care that her transition off the Board is 

done in a way that causes the least 

disruption, given she has a number of 

current roles including coordinating 

the Supervisors’ Group, Liaison person 

for the 2014 group and her Infant 

Observation commitments. 

As well as Laurie, and serving almost as 

long, Leonie Sullivan has also decided 

to step-down from the ATAB but  

will continue on the Curriculum 

subcommittee. Leonie has been Chair 

of the ATAB in the past and is very 

much part of the Infant Observation 

program. Again, from a personal 

perspective, Leonie has always been 

available to consult in recent years to 

good effect and has a deep 

commitment to NSWIPP training 

alongside her many commitments in 

SIP.  

On the other side of change, we are 

delighted to welcome Jo Barnes onto 

the ATAB. I’m sure everyone would 

recognise that Jo’s experience and 

energy will make her a great asset. 

Website: I’m very pleased to convey 

that Joanne Coulthard will be taking-

on the much needed role of 

overseeing our Website. Hopefully in 

time she will be able to find assistance 

from some of our technology-aware 

younger members to realize its 

potential. 

CEAB: We have Scientific meetings 

planned for August and September. In 

August Eng-Kong Tan will be presenting 

“When Freud meets the Buddha – 

integrating analytic psychotherapy 
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and Buddhist Teaching” and in 

September Elizabeth Kerr will present  

“Thinking about Projective 

Identification”.  

We still lack a Chair of the CEAB and it 

has been difficult for the EC to hold its 

function in the meantime. However, 

we feel it is important to take the time 

needed to review and reform this 

committee, given times have changed 

and there are many different types of 

activity to consider. We hope to give 

some feedback at the September 

lunch about several initiatives being 

considered for further discussion. 

 

Confirmation of some important dates:  

 Dadirri weekend 2017 – an 

initial flyer has been circulated noting 

this has been organized for the 

weekend of 10-12 November. We are 

at a different venue; Bungalow 

Guesthouse in the Southern Highlands. 

I would encourage you to take the 

time to look it up on the website link 

http://www.bungalowguesthouse.com.au  

It promises to be affordable, family 

friendly and a great environment to be 

together as a group. Thanks to Belinda 

and Dorothy for their work on this. 

 Isla Lonie Memorial Lecture – 

Anne-Marie will be giving the lecture 

on Saturday 28th October at the 

Woolcock Institute in Glebe, with the 

title “Working at the Extreme Edge: The 

Legacy of Winnicott”. 

 End of year party – Sunday 3rd 

December. More information to follow. 

 

Warm regards to you all, 

 

 Michael 
 

Ph: 0418 454 822 

      mfrmoore2010@gmail.com 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact details:  
 

Secretariat: 

 
President:  Dr Michael Moore 

 mfmoore@edgehill.com.au  9552 2455 

 

Secretary:  Lyndall Rees 

nswipp4@bigpond.com  0406 975 434 

 

Treasurer:  Jan Williams 

janawill@bigpond.com  9660 0178 
 

 

Committees: 

 
ATAB:  Dr Michael Moore 

 mfmoore@edgehill.com.au  9552 2455 

 

CEAB: Dorothy Francis  

dorothyfrancis1@gmail.com  9416 7861 

              or    

Dr Michael Moore  

 mfmoore@edgehill.com.au  9552 2455 

 

MAB:  Belinda Keatinge 

keatmain@bigpond.com 0412 363 126 
 

ETHICS:  Mary Cameron 

mimcam@tpg.com.au   0414 485 882 
 

PREMISES:  Jan Williams 

janawill@bigpond.com  9660 0178 

            and 

Anne-Marie Swan 

amswan@tpg.com.au  0418 647 273 
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Claire Pattison 

will present for Membership 
Monday 4th September, 2017 

 
Bio – Dr Claire Pattison 

Claire Pattison is originally from Perth.  

She completed her undergraduate 

medical degree at the University of 

Western Australia.  After completing 

her intern and residency years at 

Fremantle hospital, she started 

psychiatric training in WA. Whilst 

undertaking her basic training in 

psychiatry in WA she was exposed to 

psychotherapy especially in 

placements at the perinatal psychiatry 

unit at King Edward Memorial Hospital 

for Women, with an infant psychiatrist 

who supervised her first psychotherapy 

training case for RANZCP (a mother 

with a small child) and in her first 

exposure to child psychiatry.  Claire 

developed an interest in perinatal and 

infant psychiatry at this time. In 2004-5 

(inspired by these experiences) Claire 

moved to Melbourne to undertake 

advanced training in Child and 

Adolescent Psychiatry at Royal 

Children’s Hospital, Melbourne.  In 

conjunction with this she completed a 

Graduate diploma in Infant and Parent 

Mental Health (Royal Children’s 

Hospital/ University of Melbourne).  In 

Melbourne she was further exposed to 

psychoanalytic ideas and had the 

opportunity to undertake a limited 

infant observation. After completing 

her Child and Adolescent psychiatry 

training Claire worked primarily in Child 

and Adolescent Mental Health 

Services in Perth for 4 years.  

8 years ago she moved to Canberra 

for her husband’s work.  Here, 

alongside government mental health 

work, she established a private 

practice. She continued her 

exploration of psychoanalytic ideas 

through supervision, and via shorter 

training experiences, eventually 

realising that she wanted to think 

about more formal training in 

psychoanalytic psychotherapy. She 

has slowly transitioned completely into 

private practice. Claire is grateful to 

NSWIPP for the opportunity to train via 

distance from Canberra. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

              INFANT OBSERVATION 

           STAND-ALONE PROGRAM 

 
Our Infant Observation Program is now 

an ongoing program with a mixture of 

trainees and stand-alone participants. 

There are current vacancies in the 

Infant Observation groups.  

Please let know anyone you think 

might be interested.  

Enquiries should be made to Lyndall 

Rees in the first instance. 
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ROOMS FOR LEASE 

 

ROOMS FOR RENT 
NSWIPP – Mitchell St, GLEBE 

 

Professional Consulting room/s available for rent  
on sessional or weekly basis. 

 
Suitable for psychiatrist/ psychologist/ psychotherapist. 

 
Ideally located off Glebe Point Road.   Parking on site. 

 
Furnished, light, air-conditioned and with its own private access. 

 
There is access to a large meeting/group room and shared  

kitchen facilities with our association. 
 

Contact Jan Williams: 0425 288 916 

or Lyndall Rees on: nswipp4@bigpond.com 
 

 

  

Sessional Consulting Rooms 

St Leonards 

Professional consulting rooms available in established psychotherapy practice 

conveniently located opposite Royal North Shore Hospital, three minutes’ walk 

from St Leonards Station. 

Rooms are well lit, air conditioned, and sound proofed. Wi-fi access is provided. 

Amenities include staffroom with kitchen facilities and underground  

secure parking. 

 

Hourly, half-day or full day sessions available. 

 

For further information please call 9436 3031 
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